

July 21, 2025

Tsuruoka Daiyon Junior High Students Visit Yorozu Corporation

In collaboration with Tsuruoka City, Yamagata Prefecture and its Tokyo Office, we welcomed six students from Tsuruoka Daiyon Junior High School at our head office on May 21, 2025 during their school excursion. This visit highlights our commitment to social contribution inspired by the Corporate Philosophy.

At our headquarters in Yokohama, we provided the students with comprehensive briefings on the company group and our manufacturing auto parts. To enhance their experience and insight, we held an online mock conference connecting them with our teams working at the sites in Thailand (YTC) and China (W-YBM), enabling them to immerse themselves in the working atmosphere of a company that operates on a global scale.



A commemorative photo taken at Yokohama HQ (The photo has been edited for privacy reasons.)

We received a letter from one of the students expressing their gratitude.

What we learned from the company visit

I hope this letter finds you well as we enjoy the fresh breeze of early summer.

Thank you very much for taking the time to meet with us and for providing informative briefings on a day during our school excursion. Getting to see the suspension parts up close was an amazing experience. We now understand how precise and advanced your products and technologies are. It was also impressive to learn that suspensions are vital safety parts responsible for people's lives, and that your company also takes responsibilities and pride in your work. Just like you value the trust of your customers, I will strive to be trustworthy to those around me.

Our visit to your company was a precious experience that taught us a lot of things. We will definitely use what we learned from you in our school life and in the future.

Thank you once again for the valuable opportunity.